

Lexington Airport Authority 1501 N. Airport Rd, Lexington, NE 68850 308.324.8870

January 19th, 2022

Mayor John Fagot

Dear Mayor Fagot,

This fall we lost one of our Airport Authority members, as Riley Gruntorad moved outside city limits and had to step down. Brad Worthing, who works for Black Hills Energy and serves on the Lexington Volunteer Fire Department, was approached by Secretary/Treasurer Rex Adams about becoming a member. He was open to the idea and excited to be able to contribute to the community as a member. Airport manager Nathan Masten spoke with Mr. Worthing and is of the opinion that he would be an asset to the organization.

I am hereby requesting that you would appoint Mr. Worthing to the Authority to fill the remainder of Riley Gruntorad's term and be able to file for re-election as an incumbent.

Thank you for your assistance!

Sincerely,

Jason Lawless, Chairman Lexington Airport Authority

